
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

EDGARTOWN CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

On Wednesday, 30 December 2020 at 4:20 p.m. the Edgartown 

Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing via Zoom* on the 

request for a determination of applicability filed by the Martha’s 

Vineyard Land Bank Commission under the Edgartown Wetlands 

Protection Bylaw and the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act.  The 

project involves the construction of raised boardwalk along an existing 

trail easement.  The property is located at 2 Nora’s Lane, Assr. Map 29A 

Lot 63.2. For a copy of the application or for questions or concerns related 

to joining the meeting via Zoom, please contact:  lmorrison@edgartown-

ma.us 

 

Lisa C. Morrison 

Assistant 

 

*To join Zoom meeting: 

  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87053047141 

 

Meeting ID: 870 5304 7141 

 

Or join by phone:  1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 

  

%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%% 

 

MV Times & Gazette: 

 

Please publish the above legal notice one time – Thursday, December 24
th

 and Friday, 

December 25
th

   - respectively. 

 

Bill should be sent to:   

 

Ian Peach 

MVLB 

PO Box 2057 

Edgartown MA 02539 

 

508 627 7141 

Ian.peach@vineyardlandbank.com  

mailto:Ian.peach@vineyardlandbank.com

